
  

NOTICE OF VACANCY  
 

STOKE MANDEVILLE PARISH COUNCIL 
 

HAWKSLADE AND STOKE LEYS WARDS 
 

Local Government Act 1972- Sections 87 and 89 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that following the election on the 1st 

May 2025 there were insufficient nominations to fill all the seats of the 
Council. 
Therefore, there are three vacancies in the Office of a PARISH Councillor 
for Stoke Mandeville Parish Council – two in the Hawkslade ward 

and one in Stoke Leys ward. 
 

Anyone interested in becoming a Councillor should contact the Clerk or go 
to the Parish Council website where there is more information and an 
application form 
 
Dated: 18th April 2025 
 

A.Skeggs 

 

Signed: A.Skeggs 
Clerk and Responsible Finance Officer 
 

Parish Council Office, Community Centre, Eskdale Road, Stoke Mandeville. 
 


